
 
 

NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSURE   
Fourth Line 

(Between County Rd 124 & Hwy 7) 
 

 
Please be advised that Fourth Line between County Rd 124 and 
Highway 7 will be closed by Jarlian Construction for Bridge 
Rehabilitations.  
 
The initial closure will commence on Monday May 2, 2022 for 
approximately three (3) weeks. The closure is located north of the 
driveway for 5266 Fourth Line and south of 5289 Fourth Line.  
 
All addresses from 5102 Fourth Line to 5266 Fourth Line will be 
accessible from Highway 7. 
All addresses from 5398 Fourth Line to 5289 Fourth Line will be 
accessible from Wellington Road 124 
 
Please see attached sketch showing detour and closure location. 
 
Thank you in advance for your co-operation. Should you require any 
further information, please contact the undersigned at 519-856-9596 
Ext. 120  
 
 
Regards, 
 
Alisha Dennis 
Public Works Assistant 




